Keller Public Library Board Minutes

The board of Keller Public Library met May 30, 2024, at 5:15 p.m. in the community room. Those in
attendance were June Lawrence, Kurt Lovelady, Nicole Guethle, Donna Becker, Adam Clark, Randy
Russell, and Jordan Myers.

President June Lawrence called the meetingto order. Kurt made a motionto approve the minutes of
the April meeting. The second was made by Donna. The motion carried.

Treasury Report:

Jordan reviewed the treasury report for March. Total receipts for March were $153,442.54. Total
disbursementsfor Marchwere $15, 805.01. Randy made a motion to approve the treasury report for
March. The second was made by Nicole. The motion carried.

Library Report:

Jordan gave the library report for April. There were four story hour presentations in April. There was
no story hour on April 2™ due to spring break for Dexter schools. The story hour presentations had
40-50 in attendance each week. Jordan attended the State Librarian Public Library Forum and
discussed issues being faced by other libraries. Checkouts and visitors were both up during the
month of April.

Old Business:

The library remodelingis complete. There was no structural damage to the library from the storms.
However, the library digital sign was damaged from a tree that fell onit. Jordan is pleased with the
remodel work. Board members complimented the work and the new AC in the community room.

New Business:

Jordan obtained bids for new cameras to increase video surveillance. Installation is $2,654. The
library received $2,800 from State Aid which will pay for the cameras. Kurt motioned to approve the
purchase and Adam made the second. The motion carried. Office elections will take place at next
month’s meetingin June.

Friends of the Library Report:

Nothing to report.

With no further discussion, Kurt made the motion to adjourn, with a second made by Adam. The
motion carried.

The next board meeting will be June 27,2024, at 5:15 p.m.

Katie Mayberry, Secretary



